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differ materially from those anticipated in such statements. 
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Montreal, March 17, 2006 

 
SHAREHOLDER UPDATE 

 

Dear O.T. Shareholders and Interested Parties,  

 

The attached PDF file contains a copy of an article, which is a "must read" for OT shareholders, on the "Copper 
Shortage" that appeared in the Wall Street Journal yesterday, March 16, 2006.  

As you read it, my purpose in forwarding it to you will become very clear.  

A news release and shareholder update are in preparation.  

Please call or e-mail me with any questions you may have.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

James W. Hess
President 

 






